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To whom it may concern,

The above project is (like many 'link roads/by-passes') a complete waste
of time and money. Objections have already noted the environmental

damage that will be sustained for no tangible gain. All the traffic
problems in this area relate to - very simply - too many cars!

Building this white elephant will create as many or more problems as the
existing road system and does not address the overall

issue which is the amount of traffic on the roads.

If you really want to do something give Gamesley a railway station and
create and support a proper public transport system.

You will also need to factor in the public protests that will arise.
People have had enough of this rubbish.

Paul Waring. 




